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NTIIIORK 
ON YOUR DIAL 

250 WATTS DAY AND NIGHT 

P.O. BOX 1430 YUMA, ARIZONA TELEPHONE 3-8341 

Presidents Gene Autry 
Managers Robert Garland 

Dear Kermit; 

April 13, 1953 

I received your letter this morning and checked our log for 

the morning of Monday 23rd of February and this is to verify your 

letter that we did conduct a frequency check at your specified 

times. Our call letters at that time were K S W B. 

I tried to find some stationary with our old call letters 

but the only thing I could dtg up was an envelope. So I am sending 

one of each which I hope will be satisfactory to you. 

I was real happy to hear that you heard us and would like to 

wish you the best of luck. 

Yours truly, 

J 
Don Peltz 
Chief Engineer 


